Dear Mark Ruskell MSP

As a keen walker and cyclist and a driver too,  I am writing in support of your Proposal for a Members' Bill on 20mph zones.

I really like your proposal to replace the 30mph default speed limit on restricted roads with a 20mph limit. We already have this in some parts of our cities and I believe the lower limit makes everyone feel safer, including drivers. 

Extending the speed limit to all built up areas will make protecting road users,  whether pedestrians, cyclists or drivers, and reducing traffic pollution,  easier for local authorities.
It will make our streets safer, and encourage higher rates of walking and cycling, while also reducing overall levels of air pollution and carbon emissions. 

As a parent, hoping to be a grandparent eventually, I have been increasingly concerned to read reports that it is young children in prams and pushchairs who suffer most from the effects of traffic pollution. This worries me so much that I would be happy to pay more in my council tax to make the air cleaner. 

11. Thank you for considering my response. 
Yours sincerely,


My response can be published without my name
I am happy to be contacted in relation to this submission

By submitting my response to Mark Ruskell MSP’s office, I understand that it will be shared with the Scottish Parliament Non-Governmental Bills Unit 
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